
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Toomey, Bob <btoomey@daodas.sc.gov>

Goldsby, Sara <sgoldsby@daodas.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 2/23/2016 4:32:18 PM

Subject: hold on press event

Director and Sara – Due to a change in the Governor’s schedule, we will have to put a hold on plans for a press event, 
so please remove March 24th from your calendars.  We will follow up with you in the coming weeks with next steps.  
Thank you both for all of your help and your continued support of these issues!  You are making a real difference.
 
Have a great afternoon.
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
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